
  Posted:  1/24/24 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF HARRIS 

FIRE DEPARTMENT WORKSHOP 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Harris City 

Council will be hold a Fire Department workshop on 

Wednesday, 1/31/2024 at 6:30 p.m. at Harris City Hall,  

 43970 Ginger Avenue, Harris, Minnesota. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Shannon Geier, City Clerk 
Posted 1/24/2024 
 
 
 
 


